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Police Department Safety Tavern Safety Training

From: Richard Lyshek (dlyshek@msn.com)
Sent: Tue 9/04/07 7:19 PM
To: centralpolicedistrict@cityofmadison .com; rlyshek@msn.com; district4@cityofmadison com;

district8@cltyofmadison.com

Dear Central Police District

I was wondering if you will be setting up some Tavern Safety Training Dates for Sept. Myself and
most other bars will be hiring many new persons in the upcoming weeks and this would probably
be a good time to conduct a course. I know you recently offered a course the second week of
August, but I had very few new people at that time and those I did have were preoccupied with

"Moving Day" or out of town.

Thank-you for your heip
Sincerely

Richard Lyshek
Bull Feathers Inc.
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